
NOTICE 

Issuin g Permits  For
Elect ric al  & Plumbing 

Lincoln City

Lincoln City will issue the permits 
for electrical & plumbing jobs 
within their city limits.

Inspections will then be done by the 
Lincoln City Building Department

effective July 1, 2024

After June 28, 2024 Lincoln County will no longer be issuing Electrical & 
Plumbing Permits for inside Lincoln City Limits.  Lincoln County will 
continue to do inspections on the permits it has issued prior to July 1, 2024.
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